From: Frew Long

Sent: 27 January 2019 14:32

To: Keen, Alyce

Subject: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2018-6025-NEW

Dear Ms Keen,

I have received a letter from Mr Kirk, who's the freeholder of 8 Frognal Lane, regarding erecting a floor on the roof of this building.

I'm the leaseholder of Frognal Lane. I have objection to this plan as the Frognal Lane is in the Conservation Area of Hampstead.

Moreover, the only access to the roof of the building is from inside the 2nd floor flat.

Kind regards,

Forough S Long

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.